Honey Brook Township Newsletters

Awarded 2nd Place in the category of Most Improved Newsletter by the Pennsylvania State Association of Township Supervisors (PSATS) in its 49th Annual Citizen Communication Contest in December 2016! PSATS press release. Newsletters are issued twice per year, in spring and in autumn.

Summer 2023 Newsletter.pdf 2.41 MB
Spring 2023 Newsletter.pdf 2.38 MB
Winter 2022-23 newsletter 5.21 MB
Fall 2020/Winter 2021 newsletter 44.24 MB
Fall 2019/Winter 2020 newsletter 48.67 MB
Spring/Summer 2019 newsletter 46.35 MB
Fall 2018/Winter 2019 newsletter 64.38 MB
Spring/Summer 2018 newsletter 88.19 MB
Fall/Winter 2017 newsletter 63.64 MB